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FIRE REVIEW MEMO

July 27, 2016

To:

Mikel Isaac                          E-MAIL:     mikel@jwitkinpermits.com
From:

Don Damron,                        Fire Plans Reviewer



(941) 861-6124
          E-mail: ddamron@scgov.net
Re:

2801 Cattlemen Rd.


Ambulatory surgical center renovation
​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​______________________________________________________________________________
 This review shows that the application is approved by the Fire Marshal’s Office with the following stipulations:
Fire alarm, hood suppression, underground fire main and fire sprinkler contractors will submit separate plans for code compliant reviews and permits. Please relay this information to these contractors.  No rough-in work on these systems is permitted prior to issuance of a permit.  Starting work prior to obtaining permits may result in a STOP WORK order being issued for project.
 16-136490-BC 
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